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June 23, 2020 

 
Ms. Kim Campbell 
Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission  
Dobbs Building  
430 North Salisbury Street  
Raleigh, North Carolina 27603 
 
Re: Amended Application in Docket No. E-35, Sub 51 
 
Dear Ms. Campbell: 
 
On March 9, 2020, Western Carolina University (WCU) filed an Application for authority to adjust 
and increase its retail electric rates and charges.  Since that initial filing, WCU has become aware that 
it needs to amend the filing so as to be clear as to the rate changes the University was seeking in its 
Application.  To that end, please see the Amendment to Application in the above-stated docket. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 
 With kind regards, I am 

        Very truly yours, 
        CAULEY PRIDGEN, P.A. 
 

  
 
        Gabriel Du Sablon 
Cc: Mike Byers 
 William O’Donnell 
 
 


